SOUTHWESTERN HILLS NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION
BOARD MEETING
MAY 16, 2022
The May Board Meeting was held at Wakonda Christian Church on Monday, May 16, 2022. The meeting was called to order by President Davis at 6:00pm. Board members present were: George Davis, 
Nick Van Patten, Ginny Renda, Pete Conrad, Penny Harrison, Steve Sarcone, Joe Harrison, Heather Carman and guest Mike Knapp.

The minutes of the April, board meeting were approved with the exception of two changes. Joe Harrison was not at the April meeting and Nick Van Patten was at the meeting.

 The minutes of the April General Meeting was discussed and approved. 

The Treasurer’s Report was explained by Heather Carman and approved.

MIKE KNAPP’S Report
Mike Knapp, who lives in our neighborhood and owns a considerable amount of property in our area, attended the board meeting to explain his desire to have his property rezoned. Mr. Knapp has requested that the City of Des Moines restore residential zoning to the North one half of his property. This rezoning of his property would allow his company to create a residential development which would include single family and two household residential houses. Mr. Knapp plans to have a meeting with the people and businesses in the area to discuss his desire to have his property rezoned. The Southwestern Hills Board unanimously voted to support Mr. Knapp’s request to have his property rezoned. For additional information you can read Mike Knapp’s Letter, YOU ARE INVITED.

ZONING REQUEST
The property located at 6128 Willowmere has requested that the Zoning Board allow them to place a sign on their building. The Board gave their approval for this sign.

NEIGHBORS’ NIGHT OUT
Neighbors Night Out will be held on August 2, 2022.    
 George Davis will contact Wakonda Christian Church to see if we can hold our annual picnic in their parking lot. Ginny Renda will contact Hy-Vee to see if they will cater the food for the picnic. The board will continue to plan for the annual picnic at the June Board Meeting.

The meeting concluded at 7:20pm.

The next meeting is scheduled for June 20, 2022.

Minutes written and submitted by Ginny Renda Secretary of SWHNA
